
Thank you, Giorgi!



You can be proud of yourself 
as an SC member having 
helped bring the OGP summit 
to Georgia. You are a source 
of inspiration and while I am 
sad to see you go I look 
forward to collaborating more 
closely with you under the 
auspices of PWYP in Georgia. 
Best wishes, Elisa

I will always remember your fabulous welcome to 
Tbilisi and your eloquent toasts at every occasion! 
Stay in touch, please.
Lucy

It’s been a huge pleasure working with you as part of this very special open 
government family. And often it’s been great fun as well! Looking forward to our 
paths crossing again, hugs and abrazos, Helen

Thank you very much, Giorgi, for your incredible 
work and tireless commitment to the cause of 
freedom, inclusiveness, and participation. It has 
been an honour to share with you the work at the 
OGP Steering Committee
Delia



Dear Giorgi, 
I have really enjoyed working 
with you during your time in the 
SC. I know that I will still work 
with you in the future because I 
already made sure to invest time 
in keeping you close to OGP. It is 
a very selfish thing to do, I know, 
but you will keep being a 
changemaker in your areas of 
expertise in your parts of the 
world and I think we can all 
benefit from that. Talk to you in 
the coming weeks.
Maria

Many thanks for your kind hospitality in 
Georgia, great ride to Kazbegi and great talks! 
It was nice to meet you and see your constant 
happy attitude to life. Best wishes - a fulfilling 
professional life and a long happy family time 
with your beautiful wife! Looking forward to see 
you on the way,
Zuzana

Thank you, Giorgi, for your amazing and 
passionate service on the Steering Committee. 
I am enriched by your contributions and will 
channel your enthusiasm for OGP and its 
values on the Steering Committee for the next 
two years!
Aidan



Giorgi - you are one of the earliest 
people I met in OGP and I want to 
thank you for the many roles you 
played through the years both in 
Georgia and globally. Can't wait for 
your next innovations and 
contributions in your envoy life! 
Paul

Dear Giorgi,
It's been wonderful working with you 
on the OGP Steering Committee. 
Thanks for all your skill and political 
guidance around the Tbilisi Summit, 
and for continuing to hold the 
Georgian Government's feet to the 
fire on open government. Thanks also 
for being such a strong regional and 
global champion. I know we will 
continue to work together - and I 
hope one day we can enjoy a 
celebratory meal together in Georgia 
or somewhere else!
All the best
Joe

Dear Giorgi,
You have been involved with OGP for so many 
years, I know you will continue your excellent 
work on open government and that this is not 
good-bye. I look forward to remaining in touch 
and to our common efforts in the future.
Robin


